Report for the Missouri Coordinating Board for Early Childhood

December 2010

Workgroup: Professional Development

Chair: Kathy Thornburg

Report as of November 30, 2010

Action Items Completed:

Co-sponsored "From Pieces and Parts to a Professional Development System" in October with 140 folks in attendance.

Action Items In-progress/Pending:

Sub-committee of the PD Workgroup met on November 30th to make a tentative work plan to share with the full group in January.

Discussion about next large meeting—to be held on March 10th at Tan-Tar-A. More details to follow!

Announcements:

Next PD Workgroup meeting is scheduled for January 4th, 2011

Questions for the board/larger group:

Other Notes:

#